

North Wales ESC Newsletter May/June 2023

May and June Themes

Spring Bouquet and Trip to the Beach

North Wales Staff

Shaun Goldberg - Site Director Veronica Lawrence - Group Supervisor Peggy Tolkacz - Assistant Marjie Gaasche - Assistant

Activities

This month we will be packed with fun activities. Group 1 will be making a cherry blossom windsock, a fork stamp tulip, and a Mother's Day wreath. Group 2 will make Mother's Day cards and many ocean life crafts. We will wrap up the school year with an end of the year picnic. The children will play fun outdoor games such as kickball, soccer and jump the brook.

Payments

Credit card payments must be made by the 1st of the month to be considered on time. Checks and money orders will still be accepted up to the 5th as on time payments.

Parent Reminders

If your child is **NOT** attending our program on their scheduled day, please notify us in writing or with a phone call, especially in the afternoons. North Wales phone number is 215-699-0244. You may also call the ESC office at 215-853-1039 between 8am

and 4pm. You can also email Mr. Goldberg: goldbesd@npenn.org.

We include homework/quiet time each afternoon.

COVID Reminders

- Parents should check their children for symptoms of illness prior to sending them to school/care.school/care.Children exhibiting symptoms of illness shall stay home.
- We will be reinforcing handwashing and good hygiene practices throughout the day...



Important Dates

May 16: No school or program.

May 29: No school or program

June 14: Last day of school and early dismissal at 12:35pm. Please send lunch for your child or get a grab and go bag from the cafeteria.

We wish all of our families a safe and fun summer vacation. We look forward to setting you next year!

